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2011 Drainage Services Capital Budget 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the 2011 Drainage Services Capital Budget be reduced by  
$34.084 million to $151.632 million, as outlined in the May 6, 2011, Finance 
and Treasury Department report 2011FS6331. 

History 

At the May 6, 2011, Utility Committee meeting, the May 6, 2011, Finance and 
Treasury Department report 2011FS6331, was considered. 

Attachment 

May 6, 2011, Finance and Treasury Department report 2011FS6331 
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